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COMMITTEE INVOLVEMENT IN ACCESSIBILITY AWARENESS TRAINING

Cheryl Dillon, Diversity Management Specialist advised that City staff have inquired about receiving
accessibility awareness training. Ms. Dillon asked the Committee if they would be interested providing
accessibility awareness training to City staff outlining their accessibility challenges and/or experiences.
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